eExpenses Comms – Email comm to March & April claimants
The Pay Services Team are currently working on a project to implement an eExpenses solution across the Trust. The system is supplied by Giltbyte and is called EASY.
This will enable staff to access a web based system, accessible on any PC or mobile device, and enter details of mileage and expenses, which are then directly interfaced into the ESR system for payment. This brings the following benefits:

· No more paper forms, saving printing costs, but also eliminating the chance of claims getting lost in the post.

· By entering the post codes of places visited, the system utilises “Google-Maps” to calculate journey mileage due
· Mobile Phone App – Enabling you to enter claim details, and even take a photo of any receipt and upload it directly to your claim

The system should go live on 1st August 2016, and from this date, all claims must be submitted using the online system, with no paper forms being accepted by the Pay Team after this date.

System training is currently being arranged, and further details will be issued shortly regarding booking onto these sessions, however, please note the following dates and times for training that will be delivered by the software supplier: 

19th July 3.00 - 5.00

22nd July 2.30 - 4.30 

Please note that if you do not authorise claims, you will only need to attend for the first 1 ½ hours of each session, as the last 30 minutes covers the additional functionality for approving claims.
System documentation is being compiled now, and will be added to the Pay Services Flo pages soon.

